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Welcome to the FAA Buccaneer Association

The Association is open to all personnel who maintained, flew
or supported the Buccaneer aircraft during its service with the
Fleet Air Arm of the Royal Navy in the Sixties & Seventies.

[t is @ non-profitable associationrun with the aim of reuniting
old comrades & colleagues & to keep the Bucaneer Aircraft
& Fleet Air Arm at the front of pubhc awareness.

The Association issues an annual
magazine & quarterly newsletters

to all members, & we hold an annual
reunion each year around June.

On the left are some of our members
visiting the “Spirit of Roy Boot” a
reconditioned aircraft based at
Bruntingthorpe in 2007. The aircraft
has been finished in 809 Squadron

colours by the Restoration Team.

Touchdown at dusk Aircraft wash down in the Med

Further information about the FAA Buccaneer Association can be found

on our website at www.faaba.co.uk & Emailing the Secretary
at robinh49@btinternet.com




